
 
 
 

Scalby School 

being the best we can be 

 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 

 

Your child will receive their academic progress report on Friday 31st January if they are in Y7-10. If your child is 

in Y11, you will receive their report on Thursday 30th January prior to the Y11 Parents Evening that day. This 

report will tell you your child’s engagement in subject areas alongside their academic achievement. This 

academic progress report will replace our ATL reports which we have reported home previously.  

 

The academic progress report will also show your child’s attendance. The statistics show us that students with 

attendance below 95% make less progress than their peers. Please support us in ensuring your child’s 

attendance is above 95%.  

 

These reports will now be sent to you electronically via the My Child at School (MCAS) app. We will not be 

giving your child a printed copy anymore. It is therefore very important that you access your MCAS account in 

order to see the progress and engagement of your child. If you have not yet accessed your account, please 

follow the instructions on our school website. This can be found by accessing the following web page. Go to 

www.scalby.coastandvale.academy and then click on the ‘For Parents and Carers’ tab. Finally, from this tab 

select the ‘My Child at School MCAS’ link.  

 

Should you have any further questions regarding the progress of your child in a subject area, please contact 

their teacher who will be happy to assist you.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr J Philliskirk 

 

 

 

Assistant Headteacher – Raising Achievement and Standards 
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